
Calendar of Events

Recognition & 
Dedication – 
Sun. Sept. 29, 1:00 pm

Sips & Slurps
Wine and Beer Tasting – 
Sat., Nov. 9, 6:30-9:00

100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.– a 501c (3) organization under the IRS. All gi� s are tax 
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, WI 53061. Get our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org

NEWS  PARKOF
THE

Join Hands Day – With the help of Pine Creek 4-H Club, Advanced 
Disposal and Catholic Financial Life Chapter 194, spring cleaning 
took place indoors & out. Plus, we gave ditches a clean sweep for the 
Adopt-a-Highway program. Hats o�  to all the volunteers that help 
make the Park a nicer place for every one of our visitors.

Summer Sunshine 2019

•

•

� anks to Printing Express, Chilton for their donation towards newsletter printing.

‘Brat in the Park’ Success Story – Museum director Kathy Reiser, 
creator of the World War I Day of Remembrance exhibit, welcomed 
family members to honor the fourteen area soldiers as part of the 
storytelling and musical presentation. Amazing! Cheers to all that 
participated in the day. Delicious food, music, prizes, face painting, 
bouncy house and you made the event fabulously fun!
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Sips & Slurps in the Park, Nov. 9 – Calling all wine & beer 
cra� ers! Reserve your table today and share your cra�  and stories 
while raising funds for the growth of the Park. Call Deb 920-898-
1977  or Kim 920-585-8791.

https://www.stmartinheritagepark.org Makeover – Moraine Park 
Technical College student, � omas Godersky took the Park website 
update challenge on as his se nior project. More history items will 
be added and the calendar is always updated for rental availability. 
Congrats to � omas and those that helped with direction.

Blacktopping Bliss – Not long ago we did a shout out for funding 
the driveway resurfacing. We were showered with *mighty blessings* 
to make this happen. It’s a major improvement. Come see.

Window Protection Updates – � anks to zillions of long hours and 
expertise, Dale Koehler has � nished updating all the stained glass 
storm windows of the Chapel/Museum. Wow. Forever magestic!

Labybrinth 
Beginnings 
–  It looks like a 
spaceship landed 
but really it’s the 
start of a memorial 
labyrinth. Big 
thanks to Dale 
Lorenz for aerial 
photos. Keep an 
eye out for progress 
(or aliens).

Board Members  –
Welcome your thoughts. 

Pat Basler   849-9411
Luke Geiser  464-0401 
Rick Kloehn  522-2243
Deb Mueller  898-1977  
Don P� ster  849-2939
Dori Schmitz  286-2312
Roger Woelfel  851-8830

Yard Sale  – Judy Koehler and her 
energetic crew mastered another 
successful sale in June. A standing 
ovation for them and our buyer please!


